PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP 
MEETING HELD at MANOR PARK MEDICAL PRACTICE
Thursday17th May 1pm 
Minutes
Chairperson: Mrs A Winfield
	Attendees
	Ann Winfield, Hasu Tanna, Liz Mackness, Suresh Karia , Chandrika Dawda,  Linda Nolan, Becky Powell.  Tripat Badiani, Lalita Samani
	

	Apologies
	
	

	Approval of minutes
	Minutes of Thursday 22nd February 2018 were signed and agreed.
No matters arising 
	

	Dr Selvakumar
Left practice
	 Dr Selvakumar left in March to join another practice. He will be greatly missed by the Patient participation Group (PPG) as he regularly attended the meetings.

PPG asked if another doctor would be taking his place at the meeting but due to workload It was thought the best way forward was perhaps for GPs to be part of a rota.
	

	GDPR 
General Data Protection Regulations
	There are some changes in GDPR coming into effect on 25th May 2018.  The practice needs to find the best way of contacting patients informing them of the changes and obtaining consent. One way was for a notice to be put onto the website but not all patients are on the internet. As there are a lot of grey areas the surgery are still working  on the best way forward 
	

	Annual Birthday Medication Reviews 
	The practice has employed a Clinical Pharmacist an Advanced Clinical Practitioner working full time.  His role will be looking at different models of care for patients who have Long term condition and need yearly review e.g. Asthma, COPD, Atrial Fibrillation Diabetes etc. Looking at what tests they might require e.g. blood test. This will help free GP appointments. 
	

	New Members 
	As several PPG members have not been attending the meetings Becky will be contacting patients who are on the waiting list to see if they are still interested in joining the PPG. The group stated that they would still like the meetings to be kept to around ten members.
	

	New Housing Estate

	Elizabeth Mackness asked if people buying houses on the new housing estate on Somerset Avenue would be able to join the Parker Drive surgery. Becky explained that the surgery had nowhere to expand and is only be able to accommodate three doctors also parking was an issue.
	

	Next Meeting
	 Next PPG is Thursday 20th September 2018 at Manor Medical Centre
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